
Hello Adult Education & MPS Staff,
Welcome Back!! Welcome to the year of Cultivating Community
through Adult Education. I hope you had a restful summer. I trust
that you are all completely rejuvenated. I went to Europe, England,
my birthplace, France, Switzerland, and Italy. It is bucket list worthy.
I learned so much and I would go back tomorrow if I could.

I am Diane Clare-Kearney and I am the director of Adult Education
and Equity, and I love my jobs, and they are very similar because
they involve lifting up the most disenfranchised and the most
marginalized communities. They are about understanding your role
and knowing yourself to ensure that you make the right connections with those in front of you.
They are both all heart.

We are all about getting our students' hearts right so they can keep their head in the game. We are
ready for this school year and about all of the opportunities we have to offer to our students, so
please take the time to read through and enjoy our brand new newsletter that we are so excited to
share with you all. Get to know who we are, what we do, and the community we serve here at Adult
Education. Thank you in advance for your support. I wish you a healthy, happy, and successful year!

Dr. Diane D. Clare-Kearney



Meet Cooper! Cooper has been our MA&CE Mascot for the last five
years. He shows up on our flyers, brochures, and has even made
guests appearances at our annual events! He represents who we
are as a program and puts a smile on everyones face who meets
him!

Mr. Naidorf's take on how to be a successful student at MA&CE

"Often students who enter or are about to enter MA&CE spend too much of their energy on what
they didn’t do that got them here, things long out of their control, instead of what they can do, what
they can control, to be successful. I call this paralysis. They need to learn to stop focusing on the
past and not miss what is in front of them; their future. It’s my goal to help them realize that. "
- Mr. Naidorf, CDP Teacher

Meet our Support Staff

Here at MA&CE, we pride ourselves on meeting our students' needs. Each program has a
counselor and case manager to help navigate this next phase of all. Aside from obtaining a high
school diploma or learning English as a Second Language, they have the opportunity to leave us
with a polished resume, internships, a variety of certifications, and skills that will give them the
confidence as they continue on their journey of life long learning.



Erika Kelley, Head
Counselor
Daytime ESL
Alliance ESL
Daytime ABE/GED
National External Diploma
Program (NEDP)

Ana Rodriguez Ayala,
Counselor
Evening ESL
Citizenship

Jane Gardner, Counselor
Evening ABE/GED
High End ABE

Kristen Phoenix-Fromme,
Counselor
Credit Diploma Program

Brushawn Williams, Case
Manager
Daytime ESL
Alliance ESL
Daytime ABE/GED

Kassandra Agosto
Evening ESL
Citizenship

Harold Blanchard, Jr.,
Case Manager
Evening ABE/GED
High End ABE

Teighlor Clare-Kearney,
Case Manager
Credit Diploma Program

Takaya Owens, Case
Manager
CNA
National External Diploma
Program (NEDP)



10 Questions with Tracy

Hartford State Capitol Visit
Last week, our students were granted to opportunity to visit the
State Capitol. It was great to see them representing MA&CE. They
left feeling inspired and ready to make a difference. Enjoy some
photos from the event below!

MA&CE students and
staff representing with
signs about Adult
Education



Ms. Tamara Speaks and
Mr. Roland Axelson
striking a pose

Our 3 students who were
able to stand at the
Speakers Podium

Event Information
Basketball: Drills & Skills

Basketball: Drills and Skills will begin on October 2, 2023
and end October 30, 2023. Students can register at any time
and we will pro rate for classes missed!
When?
Monday, Oct 2, 2023, 06:15 PM

Where?
Highland Park Elementary, Porter Street, Manchester, CT,
USA

Event Information
Pottery

There are a limited number of spots left in our Pottery class
taught by Virginia Dominguez. Call the MA&CE office to
register before it's too late!
When?
Thursday, Oct 5, 2023, 06:00 PM

Where?
Manchester High School, Middle Turnpike East,
Manchester, CT, USA

Interested in Teaching a Continuing Education Class?

Here at Manchester Adult & Continuing Education, we recognize that teachers are the most
valuable asset to our organization. In this spirit, we support teachers in their professional growth
while giving them the opportunity to flex their creativity by designing their own courses. We cannot
wait to see what you have to offer! These proposals are being considered for our 23-24
Winter/Spring Catalog. Classes will run in the evenings Monday through Thursday. We do make
exceptions for Saturday classes if it deems fit. Fill out this form if you are interested in teaching a
class with us! Get your side hustle on!

location_on Open maps

location_on Open maps

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1jC9Q7J1qozrVa9qRpJMsB9yWZZ4m5Dfsh8OHyVho5q4/edit
https://maps.google.com/maps?daddr=Highland%20Park%20Elementary%2C%20Porter%20Street%2C%20Manchester%2C%20CT%2C%20USA&hl=en
https://maps.google.com/maps?daddr=Manchester%20High%20School%2C%20Middle%20Turnpike%20East%2C%20Manchester%2C%20CT%2C%20USA&hl=en


Celebrate Hispanic Heritage Month, today and everyday!
This slideshow was put together by Ryan Parker and the DRE team to help us gain a deeper
understanding and appreciation of the importance of celebrating this month.

MPS Department of Race & Equity Celebrates Hispanic Heritage Month

What is your favorite way to spend a Sunday?

Football all day

Netflix & Chill

Loading...

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1IVCU8NtJS9WN8CAGF7fQE_E4zgCRZrFEdNLC9I8WyAM/edit?usp=sharing


date_range Voting ends in 12 days

remove_red_eye Votes are anonymous but results are public

200 Years of Manchester
This year marked Manchesters' 200th Year! If you weren't able to attend the event at Northwest
Park last Friday, check out this video below!

The Living History Project | Manchester, Connecticut

Errands for the week



Hispanic Heritage Month

Check out this infographic with information regarding Hispanic Heritage Month

41% of MA&CE students are Hispanic/Latino
8% of MA&CE staff are Hispanic/Latino
18.6% Manchester residents are Hispanic/Latino
16.9% CT residents are Hispanic/Latino

What's Bouncing?

This weeks small business feature is for the kids! Rent this white 10x10 luxury bounce house to
elevate any birthday party, BBQ, or baby shower! Suitable for ages 1-6. Contact Teighlor using this
form below!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/17zaKAIkvriTOzJWC7cv5lPSfTLPUAtSY7nJ_WI67d-k/edit




FACEBOOK

INSTAGRAM

MA&CE WEBSITE

ADULT EDUCATION REGISTRATION FORM

Want your small business featured in our newsletter?
Fill out the form below

https://www.facebook.com/manchesteradulted/
https://www.instagram.com/manchesteradulted/
https://www.manchesteradulted.org/
https://www.manchesteradulted.org/adult-education-student-information-form/


Email *

Support Local!
Do you own or operate small business? Does your family? We want to hear all about it 
and support you! Please fill out this form so a member of our team can contact you to 
be featured in our  newsletter!

Sign in to Google to save your progress. Learn more

* Indicates required question

Your email

Teighlor Clare-Kearney
Teighlor is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters

https://accounts.google.com/Login?continue=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fforms%2Fd%2Fe%2F1FAIpQLSdONuu1bXDceiKyNgypiABtCv207YdYlBfAVC7qcWAuuhUr2w%2Fviewform%3Ffbzx%3D7059498966611205342

